RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

January, 7, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, January 7, 2009 at 4:05pm in the Media Center.

Members present included:  Laura McGray, Penny Richason, Cheryl Brooks and Connie Abell.  Lindsey Garced and Cheryl Freeman were absent.

Visitors:  There were no visitors.

Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Richason seconded.

Minutes:  Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve the minutes.  Mrs. Abell seconded.

Policies:  There were no new policies.

Planning:  The Council reviewed the CSIP.  No changes were made to the mission statement.  The Council also reviewed each component of the CSIP.  They discussed each one and noted which ones had been fully implemented, partially implemented or not implemented to date.
Ms. McGray reported that she and Susan Froedge would do presentations at the next faculty meeting on Protocols.

Budget:  The council reviewed the monthly financial reports.

New business:  Ms. McGray reported Kelly Barnett had resigned and there was an opening for an EBD teacher.  The job has been posted and she would like to have someone hired by mid January.

Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  February 4, 2009.  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Abell seconded the motion.  The meeting ended at 4:55.
